
Government of Gibraltar

6 CONVENT PLACE

OFFICIAL NOTICE

The Department of Education and Training wishes to inform the public that it is in the process
of moving to new offices situated at 23 Queensway, adjacent to Commonwealth Car Park (at
the site formerly known as USOC).

The Department will continue to be operational at its current location in 40 Town Range until
Monday 7th July 2008. The new offices at Queensway will open to the public on Tuesday 8th

July 2008.

The Department regrets any inconvenience that might arise as a result of the move.


